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Tuesday 16th January 2024  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
Great Fire of London Day 

 
As we mentioned in the letter that went out before Christmas, we will be having a ‘Great 
Fire of London’ day in school next Thursday (25th January). This will support our learning in 
history and help us to answer our key question: Why was the Great Fire of London 
significant?  
 
The day will include lots of drama to help us really immerse ourselves in what it was like to 
live in London in 1666. It is sure to be a lot of fun! The workshop is being run by an 
organisation called ‘One Day! Creative’.  
 
The children do not need to bring anything special to school for this day and it will all take 
place within school and within the normal timings of the school day. We ask if you could 
please give a contribution of £7.75 to cover the costs for running this experience, which is 
payable via Arbor.  
 
Thank you so much in advance, and for all your continued support.  
 
The KS1 Team 
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